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From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 7:02 AM
To: 'cultres@nemontel.net'
Subject: NRC Consultation

Mr. Youpee, 
 
Are you planning on attending the Ross site walkover and consultation on Sep 13 & 14?  You should have 
received information about the site this week. 
Thank you for your timely response. 
 
Regards, 

Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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